KALLISSERY - KERALA
August 2013

Dear partner in the ministry:

Greetings in the well beloved name of our Lord and Savior Jesus
Christ. It is with great joy and an abundance of thanksgiving to
the Lord that we report the activities of the new academic year.
There are nine students in our graduating class of 2014.

(Three students are from Gwalior (MP), four from Orissa and
two from Kerala). All these students are praying about and
looking forward to the ministry in the days to come.

Graduating Class of 2014 (March)

We are glad to announce the start of training of a new batch
of students as of June 3, 2013. Three students are from Orissa,
two from Andra Pradesh, two from Gwalior (MP), and one
from Kerala.

First Year Students of 2013

All students, seniors and freshmen, have come from Brethren
background - born again and baptized - and were in active
fellowship with their local assemblies. Now they worship and

fellowship with the saints of Rehoboth Brethren Church,
Kallissery.

An outreach programme launched by BTC at Pandikuzhy,
near Kumily in Idukki Dist. in cooperation with the Kumily
Brethren Assembly resulted in the salvation of 47 people. All
who are saved have come from Hindu or nominal Christian
background. Now they are being trained in the basic doctrines
in preparation for baptism and the start of an assembly there.

An Evening Meeating At Pandikuzhy, Kumily

It is reported that there are several lakhs of laborers from
North India working in various construction projects
throughout Kerala. Several hundred workers live at or near
Kallissery. We have an excellent opportunity to reach them
with the Gospel. We are in the procsess of getting them together
for singing, fellowship and Gospel presentations. BTC students
are of great help in this outreach programme.

You may participate in this ministry
® By your regular prayers for the students, teachers,
trustees and helpers
® By your financial support
® By introducing this ministry to other burdened people
® By visiting the campus to see it personaly
® By donating food items to the College
® By earnestly praying for the various outreach programme

Any contribution to this ministry will be acknowledged
with an official receipt together with a Thank You note.
We have an account with,

The Federal Bank, Ltd., Kallissery Branch
Account No: 17210100003652
IFSC Code: FDRLINBBIBD

Brethren Theological College,
Gospel Hall, P. B. No. 15, Kallissery P. O.,
Chengannur, Kerala - 689124

Telephone Numbers: 0479 2165889, 0479 2426723. %




